
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
PBL focus: Be at school every day, ready to 
learn. 

Attendance Matters 
“We love seeing every student attend Cullen 

Bullen Public School every day!” 
 
“When your child attends school every day, 
learning becomes easier, and your child will build 
and maintain friendships with other children.” 
 

Halloween Fun 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MMA 
Next week will be our final sports day for MMA, 
Thank you Paul! for delivering this great sporting 
program at our school.  

SAFE BUS TRAVEL 
• The Student Code of Conduct exists to 

ensure you travel safely and show respect 
for others. 

• Students must follow regulations when 
travelling between home and school using 
public transport. All students must behave in 
a manner that ensures both their comfort 
and safety and that of other passengers. 

Disobeying these rules may lead to: 
• the withdrawal of school travel passes. 
• banning students from travelling  

 
Student of the Week   
Congratulations to Ruby Hogan for being a 
respectful, safe, and responsible student.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term 2 Assembly (Save the date) 
At this stage we have scheduled the Term 2 
Assembly for Wednesday 8 December 2021 at 
9.30am (Week 10). At this stage, the Annual 
Presentation will be filmed, and a copy provided to 
each family. 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
Following the Annual Presentation, we will host the 
Year 6 Farewell luncheon at school. At this stage, it 
is for students and staff to attend. 
 
Swimming Lessons (Save the date) 
Intensive swimming lessons have been scheduled 
in Week 11, 13-16 December 2021, note to come. 
 
Friday Meal deal  

• Hot dog + donut + milo or cordial 
 
Melinda Suttor Principal                                                                                                                                                                    
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